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Dear Families,

It has been lovely seeing some of you at parents evening on Tuesday. I
am looking forward to catching up with the rest of you on the 30th.

Thank you so much for sending in soil, pebbles, flowers and sticks. We are
really excited to show you our micro habitats and Easter gardens at our
class assembly on 29 March.

Next week we will be practising SATs assessments. I will send the assessments home so you
can also see where any gaps might be and what can be focussed on if you wanted to
get in some extra practice during the Easter holidays.

For history we had a lovely visit from Mrs Wakeling’s mum where we prepared and asked
her questions to find out more about seaside holidays in the 1950s.

Reminders:
● I have added an up to date key instant recall sheet for the term - please

focus on the 5 x table at home.
● Thank you for all the lovely home learning projects coming in, please do

continue to send them to class if you manage to complete one of them
● Any class helpers welcome! Please let me know :-)
● Any opportunity at home to measure things in cm, m, kg or g will be a great

addition to our learning in class.

I have attached photos of our learning - measuring lengths in maths, painting our lovely
Macintosh paintings, world book day and searching for minibeasts and microhabitats on
the school playground.

Warm regards,
Mrs Reeve
















